
Getting things done – Blackness Road –
an update #dundeewestend

Residents will recall that we have campaigned for Blackness Road / Blackness
Avenue / Balgay Road junction road safety improvements following a number of
accidents at the junction.

We  have  now  been  advised  of  the  detail  of  the  council’s  road  safety
improvements.   Please see image of these.

The council’s road safety team leader has further advised :

“The main body of the works and completion are currently programmed for the
month of September.

Exact date of these works to be clarified later once I receive an update from
our contractors.”
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